June 27, 1941

Mra, Peatrix Farrand
Beef Point
Bar Harbor, Maine

My dear Mrs, Farrands

¥r. Sachs is out of town,
so 1 am taking the liberty of thanking
you for your Eind lines of the 25th inst.
On his return to ﬁambridga in the fall,
I shall eall your letter to his attention.
After he has had an cgparkuaiay to cone
sult with Professor Pond, the head of
the School of Landscape Architecture, he
will, I am sure, eaﬁfir& the subject for
your lecture for the aoﬁing year.

Very traly'xﬁuru,

Secretary



